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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  All Natural Sciences Department Faculty 

 

FROM: Burl Yearwood      

 Chairperson – Natural Sciences Department    

 

RE:  Children in Classrooms/Laboratories 

 

DATE: May 22, 2017 

 

 

It is college policy that only registered students are allowed in classes.  No children, friends or 

guests of students or the instructor should ever be permitted in laboratories – no exceptions.  

Please strictly enforce this policy. 

 

 

 

 


